
URGENT NOTICE REGARDING ALL SANCTIONS UNDER UGC XII
th

 PLAN GDA GRANT 

 

As per the UGC notice F. No. 1-1/2012 (CU) dated 25.07.17, all schemes other 

than building construction under the UGC XII
th

 Plan GDA are extended up to 

30.09.2017. Accordingly all members of faculty, officers, non-teaching staff, 

fellows and students who have been sanctioned any grants under any schemes 

which are under the UGC XII
th

 Plan General Development Assistance (GDA) are 

urged to submit their bills and vouchers IMMEDIATELY to the Accounts 

Department through the DPO office. It may be reminded that utilization of such 

fund(s) beyond 30.09.2017 is not possible as per UGC’s directive (except for 

building construction already started on or before 31.03.2017). The DPO office 

will not receive any such bills for processing beyond this time period. In view of 

the holidays given in University Calender, therefore, it is requested to submit all 

bills within 22.09.17. 
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